
Annual Corporate Getaway Announcement 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Annual Corporate Getaway! This year, we will be 

heading to the beautiful shores of Lakeview Resort from August 15th to August 17th, 2023. 

This getaway is a fantastic opportunity for all of us to unwind, connect with colleagues, and 

enjoy some well-deserved relaxation. We have a variety of activities planned, including team-

building exercises, outdoor adventures, and leisure time for you to explore the area. 

Please mark your calendars and stay tuned for further details regarding registration and itinerary. 

We encourage everyone to make the most of this chance to strengthen our bonds and create 

lasting memories together. 

Best regards, 

The Management Team 


